CHURCH FARM HUGHENDEN VALLEY HIGH WYCOMBE

11th May 1983

Dear Tom.

Please accept my sincere thanks for your help in achieving a wonderful election result at Hughenden last Thursday. To have polled nearly 80% of the votes cast was a reflection of the hard work you contributed on my behalf.

I hope to see you again at one of the social functions that we shall be holding in the Branch throughout the coming year.

Yours sincerely,

Sease-George Susser

be might need some mutual aid Letween now and the 9 x !?

Glorge M. Suter was re-elected to the Wycombe District Conneil The 9th refer to the General Election of 9th June 83